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October 24, 2018 ICD RefNo: Y72 /71K

Thanks Letter

Dear Prof. Paola,

The Palestinian Ministry of Health would like to take this opportunity to convey its thanks to
you and to all those who contributed their efforts to provide Tahreer hospital Neonatal Care
Unit with a portable ultrasound. This significant support will certainly help the Ministry to offer
better diagnostic services to neonates and thus to set relevant treatment plans.

We reiterate our words of appreciation and sincerely believe that this fruitful cooperation will
continue in future for the benefit of Palestinian patients.

Sincerely,
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